
From: Bidar, Shiva
To: Chalecki, Lori
Cc: Verbick, Jim; Lengfeld, Jay; Ostrenga, Jason; portaalbachef@yahoo.com; JFlad@flad-development.com;

aflad@flad-development.com; Verveer, Michael; Carter, Sheri; Skidmore, Paul
Subject: Re: Novanta- New Alcohol License Application for June ALRC
Date: Friday, June 7, 2019 8:14:20 AM

Hi all

Quick correction (I left Saturdays out by mistake):

Dear ALRC members,

I held a neighborhood meeting regarding this application today
and have shared the application on the neighborhood listerve. The
feedback has been very positive and we all look forward to
welcoming this establishment in district 5.

MPD and I support the granting of this license under your
consent agenda with the following conditions agreed upon by the
applicant and described in the application:

1) the establishment will close at 9pm Monday to
Saturday and 8pm on Sunday
2) The establishment must meet the definition of a restaurant as
defined by Madison General Ordinance 38.02 at all times.

Thank you for all your work and service to the City.

Best,

Shiva 

On Jun 6, 2019, at 6:24 PM, Bidar, Shiva <district5@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Dear Jim,

Please put this item on the consent agenda with conditions below and share this
email exchange with  with ALRC and include on the legistar file:



Dear ALRC members,

I held a neighborhood meeting regarding this application today and have shared
the application on the neighborhood listerve. The feedback has been very positive
and we all look forward to welcoming this establishment in district 5.

MPD and I support the granting of this license under your consent agenda with
the following conditions agreed upon by the applicant and described in the
application:

1) the establishment will close at 9pm Monday to Friday and 8pm on Sunday
2) The establishment must meet the definition of a restaurant as defined by
Madison General Ordinance 38.02 at all times.

Thank you for all your work and service to the City.

Best,

Shiva Bidar
Alder, District 5

On Jun 5, 2019, at 4:30 PM, Chalecki, Lori <LChalecki@cityofmadison.com>
wrote:

No concerns from Midtown Police District.




